3/14/2022

To Whom it May Concern:

We are looking for a full-time pastor for our church located in rural, southwest Iowa. The start date of this position is May 2023.
We just celebrated our 140th Anniversary and are looking forward to what God has in store for us in the coming years.
Our Mission
Share the Good News of Jesus Christ and to make disciples of all nations.
Therefore, with God’s help, we will:
	Proclaim Christ in word and deed
	Invite the unchurched to “Come and See Jesus”;
Commit ourselves to discipleship through Bible Study, worship, prayer, Christ-like servanthood and fellowship;
	Open ourselves to the Holy Spirit’s leading, so that whatever we do, we do in Jesus’ name.

We are located 20-30 minutes from the Omaha/Council Bluffs metropolitan area.
Our parsonage has been remodeled and includes 3 bedrooms, 2 full bath, hardwood floors, kitchen with new cupboards, appliances, fireplace and detached 2 car garage. 
We are within the Tri-Center and Underwood Community School Districts. 
If interested in our position you may contact me by phone or email. If you call me it will go to voice mail. Please leave your name and tell me that you are interested in our pastor’s position. Also, I’d like you to tell me a little about yourself. For example, you might tell me where you are attending seminary and when you plan to graduate. Then leave me your phone number. I will call you back.
I look forward to hearing from you. God bless you in your studies.

Sincerely;
Dale Stephens (Chairman, St. Paul’s Lutheran Call Committee, Neola, Iowa)
Cell: 402-681-0172
Email: lstephens1946@gmail.com

